
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans for several years. I am excited to finally have 

the opportunity to comment on their Draft EIS. Midas Gold Idaho presents a huge opportunity for 

the Gem State. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project 

site has been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever 

want to reclaim this brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the 

environment through mining. I believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best 

chance to help the repair the historic Stibnite Mining District. 

 

I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project using alternative 2. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Dale Robinson 


